
 
 

 
For Immediate Release 
March 1, 2023 
 
Subject:  Genoa Indian School Foundation Wolfe Family Scholarship 
 
The Native American students who attended the Genoa U.S. Indian School from 1884 to 
1934 contributed to the history of Genoa, the state of Nebraska, and the United States 
through their presence, language, and culture. In recognition of the contributions of these 
students, the Genoa U.S. Indian School Foundation and the children of Dale and Alice 
Wolfe will now offer a $2,000.00 college scholarship to a descendant of a former Genoa 
U.S. Indian School student.   Former student, Dale Wolfe, member of the Eastern Band of 
Cherokee Indians, realized the value of education at a young age and continued his 
pursuit of education to become a Research Engineer with Boeing at NASA’s Johnson 
Space Center.  In providing this scholarship it is our privilege and an honor to assist 
Genoa U.S. Indian School descendants in their pursuit of a higher education. 
 
Students may obtain an application on line at www.genoaindianschoolmuseum.org or by 
writing to the Genoa Indian School Foundation at PO Box 382, Genoa NE 68640, or by 
contacting me via e-mail at historicalgenoa@gmail.com and by noting “scholarship” in 
the subject line.  Please share this with any Genoa U. S. Indian School Native American 
descendant who you feel would like to compete for this scholarship. The application 
submission deadline is June 15th of every year prior to the scholarship being awarded for 
the upcoming fall semester.  If you have additional questions about the scholarship, feel 
free to call me at (308) 991-5360. Please encourage students to provide a thorough 
application and at least one reference letter from a teacher or employer. 
  
For more information on the Genoa Indian School, please google us to find our Facebook 
page or website genoaindianschoolmuseum.org. 
 
Nicole Drozd 
Genoa Indian School Foundation 
Scholarship Committee Chair 


